

Issue No 1 February 2022

Sydney News

Newsletter of the Sydney Branch, Cake Decorators' Guild of NSW Inc

THE FEBRUARY 5 DEMONSTRATIONS AND ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING WILL BE HELD VIA ZOOM DUE TO CORONAVIRUS RESTRICTIONS

President's Message



Demonstrations via Zoom

(zoom link will be sent separately)

10 am Fantasy Butterflies by Bernadette Douglas

11:15 am Annual General Meeting

12 noon Fringed Dahlia by Stella Abraham

Hi Everyone

Happy New Year, I hope our first newsletter for 2022 finds everyone safe and well. It was hoped that we would be having a face to face meeting but trying to get meetings up and running has been a bit of a rollercoaster ride. Hall hire restrictions of the 2 square metre rule and wearing of masks inside doesn't make it comfortable for demonstrators or members. There are council rangers doing the rounds and if we are not compliant we could be fined and lose the use of the hall. So, Zoom it is!

This meeting is our Annual General Meeting and we are looking forward to welcoming some new committee members.

Thank you to Jeannine Ashby for taking on the job of organising the demonstrators. Please make the job easier by providing Jeannine with a date suitable for you to demonstrate.

We also require someone to help Lyne with the newsletter please. Unfortunately it doesn't put itself

together. An editor only is required, Lyne will continue to publish and print/email the final version to the members.

Lastly a person or two to look after Facebook and Instagram pages for Sydney Branch. This is to let others know what we are doing as a branch. These jobs don't always require you to attend a committee meeting, which we currently hold via zoom.

To everyone entering the royal or local shows we wish you good luck.

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to try and get our meetings back to being face to face. I can't wait to enjoy each others company again.

Depending on how the covid situation unfolds, we may also hold the April demonstrations via Zoom.

Regards

Denice Fuhrmann

President

Birthday Wishes



Happy birthday to our members who celebrate their birthday around this time of the year, Glenda Borg, Dianne Cassim, Nadia Farag, Norma Farrell, Denice Furhmann, Yolande Kober, Elza Levin, Debbie Lim, Maureen Threlfo, Deborah

Hyde, Regina Kugananthan, Madelin Sinclair and Sandra Stebbings.

Dates for the 2022 Diary

April General Meeting 9 April

June General Meeting 4 June

August SRD & Birthday Competition 6 August

October General Meeting 1 October

December Dem Day & Christmas Lunch 3 December

Juniors' Meetings (1.30pm)

• 7 May • 2 July • 3 September • 5 November

Fay Gardner Award

Thank you to those who nominated a member. We would like to give the award personally so it will be announced at the next face to face meeting.

People: "girrrllll, what do you bench?" Me: "pft, Bro, I knead fondant" That's right. 😂 😂 🥯

DEMONSTRATORS

We need your help!

Please contact Jeannine Ashby on 9744 2981 if you are willing to demonstrate for our branch. It is only

through your generosity; that we can all learn from each other.

Don't be shy!!





Committee 2020

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

President Denice Fuhrmann 9822 9642 (& Public Officer/Demonstrators) 9649 7630

Vice-President Maureen Threlfo (& In-bound calls)

0414 435 685 Treasurer Dianne Cassim Secretary

(casual vacancy)

Jennie Kenyon

0438 360 840

9636 3814

GENERAL COMMITTEE

Jeannine Ashby 9744 2981

Position Vacant Web Manager

info@cdgnsw-sydneybranch.org.au

Elina Chatterjee 0405 603 540 Lyne Fuller Mail Out 9680 4096

CO-OPTED

Guild Shop Helen Barton 9476 3078 Mail Out Iris Boxsell 9481 8425 Juniors Mary Anne Loveridge 9744 2732 Annu Mishra 0409 826 213 Delegate Social Media Position Vacant Melissa Ross 9890 2246 Library

Margaret Tesoriero

Newsletter Editor Position Vacant

Elizabeth Ivory 0425 364 229

CONTACT INFORMATION

Phone: 02 9636 3814

Email: info@cdgnsw-sydneybranch.org.au Postal: 57 Ian Street, Greystanes NSW

Website: www.cdgnsw-sydneybranch.org.au

CONNECT









Welfare Officer